
Randi Winter Summarizes Federal COVID-19
Vaccination Mandates

Spencer Fane attorney Randi Winter recently published an article in BenefitsPRO
covering the new COVID-19 vaccination requirements set forth by the Biden
Administration.

Titled “Biden announces sweeping federal COVID-19 vaccination mandates for
American employers, employees,” Randi’s article summarizes the federal vaccination
plan and how it will impact the workforce in the United States.

“The thrust of the administrative initiative involves ‘substantially increas[ing] the
number of Americans covered by vaccination requirements,’ primarily through
mandates that ‘will become dominant in the workplace,’” Randi noted. “The
Administration estimates that these new mandates will affect over 80 million
Americans eligible to be vaccinated but who have not yet gotten their first COVID-19
shot.”

To read the full article, please click here. Please note, a subscription may be required.
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